
    
 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
For immediate release 

        
 
 

Early Spring 
The Hôtel de Glace will close its doors on March 21st  

 
 

Sainte-Catherine-de-la-Jacques-Cartier, March 15 2010 – For the first time in 10 years, 
the Hôtel de Glace is closing its doors two weeks in advance, this work of art will welcome 
its last visitors on March 21st.  
 
  
Even with the warm temperature that we have had in the past weeks, the 10th anniversary 
season will have been a success.  The Hôtel de Glace has once again demonstrated that it 
is an undeniable touristic winter event.  
 
 
10th anniversary of the Hôtel de Glace from January 4 to March 21, 2010  
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For information:  
Anne Douville  
Communications and Media Relations Consultant 
Tel. : 418 875-4522 ext 101  
adouville@hoteldeglace-canada.com  
www.hoteldeglace-canada.com  


